
 

  

 

 
 

  

DATE: January 18, 2023 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

  

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed Truckee High School Field Trip to NorCal Honor Band, 

Sonoma, California, from February 2 to February 4, 2023 
 

PRESENTED BY: Kerstin Kramer, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

   

  
 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve Proposed Truckee High School Field Trip to NorCal Honor Band, Sonoma, California, 

from February 2 to February 4, 2023 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

The Truckee High School (THS) band students will participate in a three-day intensive honor 

band rehearsal and concert. The trip will take place from February 2 to February 4, 2023, at 

Sonoma State University in Sonoma, California. 

 

The great Dr. Andy Collinsworth will lead the rehearsals and concert from Sonoma State. R. 

Anderson “Andy” Collinsworth is the Director of Bands at Sonoma State University, where he 

leads the university Symphonic Wind Ensemble and Concert Band. 

 

Six honor students will have the privilege of participating. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  None 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Kerstin Kramer, Executive 

Director of Educational Services 

 

Attachments: THS NorCal Trip Request Feb2023 

 


